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ALL INDIA INSURANCE PENSIONERS' ASSOCIATION

Oriental Building, Kamptee Road, LIC Square, Nagpur-440 001
E-mail : aiipanagpur@gmail.com Tele Fax. : 0712-2540778

President : M. L. Setiya
General Secretary : T. K. Chakraborty




                                                                                                    Date : 21st September 2017

Sri V K Sharma,
Chairman,
Life Insurance Corporation of India,
MUMBAI.
Dear Sir,  
Re : Payment of Pension for September, 2017
Pension for the month of September, 2017 is due for payment on 1st October, 2017. Consequent upon ensuing Durga puja, Dussehra festivals and Gandhi Jayanti our offices in many states will remain closed from 30th September, 2017 to 2nd October, 2017. In Eastern India offices will remain closed from 27th September, 2017 to 2nd October, 2017.That will delay the payment of pension beyond 3rd October, 2017.

We therefore request you to kindly advise our offices to make pension payment on the last working day for the month of September, 2017.

We understand that General Insurance companies New India Assurance Co. Ltd., United India Insurance Co. Ltd. And National Insurance Co. Ltd. has already made arrangements with P&GS departments of LIC to pay pension to their pensioners on the last working day of September, 2017.

 We hope you will consider our request sympathetically and give relief to LIC pensioners during this festival season.

Thanking You,
     Yours Faithfully, 
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                                           (T.K.CHAKRABORTY)
                                                                                                                    GENERAL SECRETARY
